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LOCAL WORK GROUP MEETS IN 

PREPARATION FOR FISCAL YEAR 2018 

PROGRAMS 

 

The Papio-Missouri River Natural Resource District 

Local Work Group will meet to provide 

recommendation on local natural resource priorities and 

criteria for USDA conservation activities and programs.  Local Work Group 

meetings are open to the public. 

 

The meeting will be held on March 28, 2017 in Blair, NE at the USDA Service 

Center Office.  The address is 1060 Wilbur Street.  The program will start at 9:00 

a.m. and should conclude by noon. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to provide recommendations to the State 

Conservationist on how conservation programs like the Environmental Quality 

Incentives Program (EQIP), the Conservation Stewardship Program (CSP), and the 

Agriculture Conservation Easement Program (ACEP) would be used most 

effectively in our area. 

 

Topics of discussion will include: 

 Addressing resource concerns at the local level,  

 Adjustment of ranking system,  

 Practice payment schedule review,  

 Preferred application and ranking cut off dates,  

 And suggested edits to practice payment guidance documents.  

  



 

PAPIO-MISSOURI RIVER NATURAL 

RESOURCE DISTRICT EQIP 

FUNDING FOR FISCAL YEAR 2017 

IS ALLOCATED 

 

Local EQIP funds have been allocated to 

the Papio-Missouri River NRD for Fiscal Year 2017.  The initial allocation is 

$390,247.00 

 

Local funds were divided to the Local Fund Pools accordingly: 

 Cropland - $259,247.00 

 Grassland - $120,000.00 

 Forestry - $11,000.00 

 

In addition to the local fund pools, funding is available through area and state 

special initiatives. 

 

AREA FUND POOLS – Beginning Farmer/Ranchers & Socially Disadvantaged 

 Cropland 

 Grassland 

 

SPECIAL INITIATIVES – Nebraska 

 Wildlife 

 Forestry 

 Seasonal High Tunnel 

 Animal Feeding Operations 

 Organic 

 Energy 

 Tribal 

 Conservation Activity Plans 

 Monarch Butterfly 

 Nebraska Water Quality Initiative 

 Soil Health Demonstration Farms (6 fund pools) 

 Climate Change Initiative (3 fund pools) 

 Working Lands for Wildlife 

 Ephemeral Filter Strip 

 

 



 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 USDA is an Equal Opportunity Provider, Employer, and Lender. 
In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and 

policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA 

programs are prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, gender identity 

(including gender expression), sexual orientation, disability, age, marital status, family/parental status, income 

derived from a public assistance program, political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in 

any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs). Remedies and 

complaint filing deadlines vary by program or incident.  

 

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information (e.g., Braille, 

large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.) should contact the responsible Agency or USDA’s TARGET 

Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice and TTY) or contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. 

Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English.  

 

To file a program discrimination complaint, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, AD-

3027, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html and at any USDA office or write a letter 

addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the 

complaint form, call  

 

(866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form or letter to USDA by:  

(1) mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture  

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights  

1400 Independence Avenue, SW  

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410;  

(2) fax: (202) 690-7442; or  

(3) email: program.intake@usda.gov. 


